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 The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States  
 
presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization –  
 
Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) –  
 
and has the honor to advise of the decision of the Government of Brazil to  
 
present its candidacy for the Vice Chairmanship of CICAD in the elections that  
 
will take place in November/December 2005 on the occasion of the thirty-eight  
 
regular session of the Commission. 
 
 
 
 
       Washington, April 25, 2005. 
 
 
 


